
 

 

 

August 3rd 2016 Meeting Notes 
Secretaries Report  

 July minutes were read and approved.  

 

Treasurers Report  
 Treasurer’s report was read and approved with the following transactions. 

o Income – $736.00 from Helicoptor event, $106.00 fun fly, $600.00 Soaring event 

o Expenses –$50.00 Neil Utility trailer, $34.99 cake for the funfly, $75.60 Funfly 

food, $45.03 Funfly 

o New Member – Loren Rysavy 

o Kenny had a couple planes given to him so he donated some money to the club 

for them. 

 

Old Business  
 Dick visited with Carmine at the fun fly and she said if the club ever needs anything to let 

her know.  We appreciate the support from the Reul family. 

 Still need to repair the doors on the shed. 

 

 New Business  

 Rotary Ringout scheduled for August 18 – 20. 

 We gave the soaring group a 10% break this year and they would like to put a cap on the 

expense at $500.00.  More discussions will come later as the current contract was 

proposed by the leasing clubs to make sure it is a win-win for everyone involved. 

 Soaring group would like a 30 foot gap by the south taxiway. (possible removable post) 

 Soaring group would also like a wider area between the safety fence. 

 If you have ideas for show and tell for the winter meeting please let Dick know so we can 

add you to the agenda. 

 Dick will check with the Library to see if they will have Wednesday hours this winter or 

not. 

 

Next formal business meeting will be on September 7th @ 6:30PM at the Robert and 

Corrine Reul Memorial Field. Flying before and after the meeting until dusk. 


